

Dear Colleagues,

January 22, 2018

Address by the President of the PSWTC by internet via the Nuc. Gang
Website. Delivered from the Presidents' office situated close to the nearest nuclear reactor in the area.

Dear Colleagues,

2018 is off to a roaring start. The PSWTC Board worked through the holidays making sure we were ready for 2018. Are we ready? I think I can give you a resounding yes to that question.

I am happy to report our organizational chart is complete. We have some old Board members in new positions and some new Board members in old positions. Best of all every one of our brave members who volunteered to attend the 2017 Leadership Academy are firmly embedded in the organization and getting their feet wet settling into their new positions. We older, or should I be more gentle and say, seasoned members are excited and are looking to our younger partners to show us fresh and innovative ways to do things.

Overall I would say our chapter has been doing a good job. Or can I be less modest and say we have been doing a great job of supporting you our members. We have no plans to rest on our past achievements and are looking at ways to do what we do better. This is where anyone who is reading this is encouraged to chime in. Make a suggestion or two. Or if you feel we are serving your needs let us also know that. A little encouragement never hurts. Either way we want to hear what you have to say.

I said it in my last reactor side chat, and I want to repeat it again. It is a good time to be a Nuclear Medicine Technologist. Seize every opportunity that comes your way.

On that introduction it is not too early to begin making plans for the spring meeting. Do not be left out. Note, the meeting will be held at Cedars-Sinai Medical Center on Saturday March 24th. Take note. This meeting used to go in April. Due to scheduling we have to have it March 24th. More information will be coming your way. Check those ammo boxes at work and the NucGang website to get the scoop, the whole scoop, and nothing but the scoop.

Best regards to all,

